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6rd September 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please find below details of P.E. days for each class. The children may come to school in P.E. 
kit however, please ensure that, as the weather gets colder, your child has appropriate kit to 
keep them warm. Children should ideally have a black jogging suit or, at least a pair of black 
jogging trousers with a school jumper or plain sweatshirt. No football kits or bright, 
patterned hoodies are to be worn.  
 
Reception class – Tuesday 
Year 1- Wednesday        
Year 2 – Wednesday 
Year 3 – Tuesday 
Year 4 – Tuesday 
Year 5 – Friday  
Year 6 – Tuesday and Wednesday (the session is split due to availability of P.E. coach). 
 
Teachers will continue to set homework via Class Dojo, as well as send messages and class 
information home. This has been a really effective way of communicating 
with parents and saves time, paper and homework instructions getting 
lost! Please ensure you are linked to your child’s class and if you have any 
difficulties please contact the school office who will ask the class teacher 
to contact you directly to help you.  
 
For the time being, we will continue to eat lunches in classrooms. The hall is still being used 
to store items used during our ongoing building works so for health and safety reasons we 
cannot get all of the children in the hall. Hot lunches are obviously being served and please 
remember these need ordering in advance – even the universal free school meals.  
 
A reminder that our childcare club starts on Monday morning at 8.00 a.m., please do not 
arrive before this time. This needs booking and paying for online, if you require more 
information please contact the office.  
 
If your child has any medical appointments or a different person is collecting them for any 
reason please contact the school office. Messages sent via Dojo are not seen by the office 
staff so please phone to let them know.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Helen Redmond 
Headteacher 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjlqb-1zOnPAhWBShQKHUXrCPkQjRwIBw&url=http://www.brettenhamprimaryschool.co.uk/awards-1/&psig=AFQjCNHbF4f07boRVf8PbDyp9Qxrf2yZxQ&ust=1477060036046808
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.badgerlearning.co.uk/UserFiles/Images/BEANSTALK_LOGO_S_CYAN.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.badgerlearning.co.uk/about-us/partners/beanstalk.aspx&docid=ERpgAPQXE7iXtM&tbnid=cE8R9x_Yzm-xDM:&w=500&h=260&safe=strict&bih=934&biw=1920&ved=0ahUKEwjGwNOXzenPAhWLJ8AKHYBDB5UQMwgeKAAwAA&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.erasmusplus.org.uk/

